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15th June 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
EARLY CLOSURE ON FRIDAY 22nd JUNE 2018 
 
On Friday 22nd June 2018 we will be having a leavers’ ceremony for our Year 11 students.  
This will take place in the school hall at 2.00 pm.   Year 11 are no longer required to be in 
school as public exams finished today. However they will be returning for this final formal 
gathering wearing full school uniform. 
 
I am writing to let you know that we will be closing the school early so that staff can 
participate in the ceremony.  
 
Students in Years 7, 8, 9, 10 and 12 will be dismissed at 1.40 pm after lunch and 
registration. There are a few students who have internal or external exams.  They are 
expected to remain in school. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 


